From: MARGARET GELINAS

Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2018 8:22 AM

To: Shack, Pat < Pshack@london.ca>

Subject: AWAC Resignation

Hello Pat,

Writing to let you know I am willing to let someone else represent the FOCA (Friends of Captive Animals) seat on AWAC. So I am sending you my official resignation from AWAC.

Thank you for these past few years, I truly enjoyed my experience and hope I made a difference for all urban wildlife and companion animals for the city of London.

Thank you, Margaret Gelinas